
Improvements are coming
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure  
improvements to the following pedestrian bridges in Rainbow Creek Park: 

•	Moonstone Place Trail pedestrian bridge
•	Rainbow Creek pedestrian bridge

New pedestrian bridges will be installed as part of Vaughan’s 2023 Capital Works Program.  
These improvements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term  
sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Construction scope
Work includes removing the current pedestrian bridges and replacing them with new ones. During construction, 
these bridges will be closed with no public access. 

Construction timelines
Construction is scheduled to begin in early October 2023  
and is anticipated to be complete by late December 2023.

Project inquiries
City of Vaughan, Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca

Consultant: Chisholm Fleming and Associates
Contractor: Canada Construction Limited

General inquiries
Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday | 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281  |  service@vaughan.ca
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